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Custom dictates that at year end each member of the Board of Directors writes a report which usually 

consists of all that they have done throughout the past year. I however, usually lean towards doing 

things a different way then the norm. We all know what we did, what has happened and what we didn’t 

do in 2021. Afterall, we lived it. The past two years have been difficult for many, and our way of life 

changed considerably. Motorsport was not excluded from the changes, and we all learned to adapt. I 

personally wish to forget what happened in 2021 and look forward to what 2022 will bring our club.  

OSCC is about to go into 2022 with a newly elected board with some fresh new faces and some old ones.  

This new and very enthusiastic Board will have new ideas and a fresh outlook on what is best for the 

club while at the same time building on the foundation that the previous Boards have built. Our new 

Board will have the benefit of experience and the passion that is required to make our club the home for 

All Motorsport Enthusiasts.  

The future looks bright for motorsport in the new year and OSCC will be on the leading edge. A long 

time ago I watched a movie called “The Gumball Rally” which was loosely based on the Cannonball 

Baker Sea to Sea Cross Country Rally. One of my favourite lines from the movie which I still use today is 

“What is behind you is not important”. The past year is behind us and the future sure looks brighter. 

I would like to express my gratitude for allowing me to be part of the building of OSCC. My being Vice 

President meant a lot to me, and I am honoured to have held that position for 2 years. I look forward to 

new projects and completing some unfinished ones. I would like to thank my fellow Board members for 

a job well done in difficult times 

The past year undoubtedly will spawn memories and stories that will be told long into the night at the 

end of the race day. The future that we are about to face is where our energy should be directed. 

No matter what happens we all should be proud to be part of the motorsport community. There is no 

other community like it. 

 

See you at the races 

Dale Pasternak 

Vice President 

Ottawa Sports Car Club 

 


